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Work Plan
The New Mexico Legislative Council created the Capitol Security Subcommittee on May

1, 2023 to work with staff in reviewing current security measures and, if appropriate, to enhance
or recommend enhancements to those measures while maintaining an appropriate degree of
access to the State Capitol and Capitol North.

Proposed Meeting Schedule and Budget
The subcommittee anticipates meeting up to three times in Santa Fe.  The total cost of

those meetings would be $6,761.




